
 

 

Notice of Band Meeting 

August 26th, 2015 4:00pm 

LKB Complex 

The purpose of the meeting is to provide an update to Lower Kootenay Band members on the 

next steps following the BC Court of Appeal decision in Louie v Lower Kootenay Band.  Chief and 

Council want to proceed in a way that resolves this matter in a principled way, without further 

court proceedings or bad feelings. 

 

The five defendants in the Louie v Lower Kootenay Band case would like to discuss the Court 

judgement. 

 

At this meeting, Chief and Council are seeking the membership’s direction on a timeframe for 

repayment.  The Band’s auditor will be at the meeting to discuss any financial questions relating 

to the case. 

 


